
Are you also looking forward to Winter Season 2022-2023 and the opening of 

the Ski resorts? We do as well! Inform us about your travel plans for the 

upcoming months so that we can help you out with some interesting offers.

What is de-icing?

The Aviation Factory De-icing insurance

During winter operations, snow and ice can build up on your aircraft while it’s parked on 

the ground. For safety reasons, these need to be removed before you can depart. 

However, de-icing can mean significant unexpected costs for you as a client, with 

potential surcharges of 500-5000 EUR invoiced after your flight.

At The Aviation Factory we believe it’s important that our passengers can travel carefree 

at all times, no matter the season. For this reason, we offer the following de-icing 

insurance to avoid unexpected expensive surprises after your flight:

 

Book the de-icing insurance up to 7 days before departure at only 300 EUR per way.

Book the de-icing insurance less than 7 days before departure at 600 EUR per way.*

*The de-icing insurance need to be purchased and paid for before the flight. In case we don’t have to de-ice your 

aircraft, it’s a non-refundable amount. It’s only possible to book a de-icing insurance when signing the contract.
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